From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 2:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Chicago Gourment / City Club Luncheon: Invitation to Report

Hi Steve,

I wanted to report the acceptance of a Chicago City Club invitation for lunch and a panel discussion from the Illinois Restaurant Association that took place this afternoon. The tickets were $35.00 for members (of which I am one, and have been since 2013 or so), and for non-members were $50.00. 

Alderman Smith was initially going to attend the luncheon, but was unable to attend due to a travel related matter. 

That said, she requested I attend the luncheon on her behalf, and I was a guest of the IRA for this afternoon's panel discussion and lunch. 

Given that this was an invitation extended by the IRA to the Alderman in her official capacity, we wanted to report this as "reasonable" hosting given the number of restaurants that are found within the 43rd Ward (as it happens, one of the panelists operates a restaurant within the 43rd Ward). 

Please let me know if you need anything further!

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
